
ERIN AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY 

184 MAIN STREET, P.O. BOX 906 

ERIN, ON   N0B 1T0 
 

August 16, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Attached is the information for the Erin Fall Fair to be held on Thanksgiving Weekend, October 6 

to 9th.  There have been a number of potential vendors that are on a waiting list.   

In order to guarantee your space, full payment must be submitted with your lease agreement and 

Schedule B as well as a copy of insurance.  Any questions on how to complete the agreement, feel 

free to give me a call at 548-557-2808 or send me an email to fairmanager@erinfair.com.   

Please make sure you read all of the agreement and the schedules that are attached.  Setup will 

be over three days, pay close attention to the day that you are to setup so that there is no 

confusion the day you arrive. 

Payments can be sent by e-transfer to treasurererinfair@gmail.com. 

Looking forward to you attending the 173rd Erin Fall Fair. 

Yours, 

 

Joanne Gregson 

Fair Manager 

Erin Agricultural Society 

mailto:fairmanager@erinfair.com

